
Library 

Report
Here's a quick look at the library's recent 
activity and some cool facts!



We had 2191 visits! Thanks for 
stopping by and being part of our 
community.

Door Count



2004 items were checked out! That's a 
lot of reading happening.

Circulation



We made $45.40 from copies. Keep 
printing those important documents!

Copy Costs



We made $70.70 in fines. Remember 
to return books on time!

Fine Revenue



Summer reading ended 7/31 with 
pizza, games, and prizes. 25 children 
attended the party to close out this 
year's program. We hope you enjoyed 
the activities!

Summer Reading



Report Summary

It was a great month for the library! Thank 
you for your continued support.


